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FINANCIAL WOES BESET
ULTIMATE CLUB

TEMPE - The ultimate club is currently in
the throes of a financial crisis, i.e., we're
low on dough. Various club members'
contributions toward the putting on of the
annual New Year's Fest have as of yet gone
unreimbursed due to lack of funds. Also,
the club was presented a bill of $200.00
for carpet cleaning by the party facility.
Further, pitch money for lights did not
cover the cost of the lights for the 2
weeks prior to press time.

Solutions include: any persons who
played in the New Year's Fest who have
not payed their entry fee, or have not
payed for shirts or discs that they took,
need to settle their accounts - see Paul; all
players need to be diligent in their
contributions for lights (the standard
contribution is $2 per night, but every
little bit helps); lastly, Kevin Hatch is
instituting a program of aluminum can
recycling for the club's benefit. All players
are henceforth asked to bring their spent
aluminum cans (please crush them) to
practice; or bring full cans and let's empty
them. Kevin will collect the cans and take
them to the recycling center for big
bucks. This may require a sacrifice on the
part of some of you purist beer drinkers,
but consider buying your beer in cans for
the benefit of the club (you may receive
some good karma also, no guarantees). Of
course, subsistence can collectors are

exempt. Any other ideas? Speak up! !@

-

CENTEX IS HERE

AUSTIN - Centex is upon us. It looks
like the club will be sending both a
men's and a women's team to this
prestigious (in Texas) gathering. The
dates of the tournament are Feb. 25
& 26. The good deal appears to be
on Southwest Airlines - using a buddy
pass roundtrip airfare to Austin can
be as little as $69. The only catch is
you must buy a Whopper. So eat

hardy and we'll see you in Austin. g

SAN DIEGO TOURNEY
LOOMS

SAN DIEGO - Mar. 11 & 12 a
tournament will be held in San
Diego. Southwest Airlines buddy
passes will still be valid so make your
reservations early. Overall support
for this tournament seems to be
fairly weak, but let's see if we can

pull a team together for this one. g

LEAGUE MAY START UP

TEMPE - Talk was heard at a recent
practice of an ultimate league
possibly starting up locally. All this
reporter has to say about that is
YESSSS! Byron is the dude on this,
so let's get behind him and make it
happen. Volunteers and enthusiasts
are in demand. g



